Congratulations to all those who took part in a very successful event.  We are delighted to say that, out of 308 starters, 284 were able to complete the challenge - 26.2 hilly miles in under 12 hours. Incredible!
The weather helped, as did the dry conditions underfoot, and one of the entrants, Kurt Fitch, was home first in an amazing time of 4 hours 12 minutes, beating his own course record time by a full ten minutes.  Several others completed their 9th Leaden Boot Challenge and we shall be especially pleased to see them back next year.
Thank you all for everything you did to make this an enjoyable day.  It was wonderful for the checkpoint marshals to see all your smiling faces as you saw the refreshments on offer!  We are proud to say we bought no more plastic cups this year and we are very grateful to those who brought their own drinking receptacles to be filled at checkpoints.
Many of you have submitted photos to our Facebook page and we have our own collection of photos of the day which we hope to show here very soon.  Meanwhile, those of you who use Facebook might like to join our Leaden Boot group.
We are hoping many of those who have previously taken part will return next year on 18 May but we also look forward to welcoming newcomers. The challenge is to walk or run 26.2 miles in 12 hours over a stunning high level route in the Peak District which includes over 5800ft of ascent and descent.  The challenge starts and finishes at Alstonefield Village Hall.

